
 

 

To: Rabbit Leaders                              2018 
 

 

From: Tara Barth                               Fair Board - Superintendent Liaisons        

       Fair Superintendent                                  Dale Barth, Brian Cain, Doug Dean   

       517-663-4656                                      

 

 

 

In order to plan barn space for each club for the 2018 fair, we need to know how many rabbits 

your members plan to exhibit.   

 

Please complete the enclosed form and send to Tara Barth, 7373 Wilson, Eaton Rapids, MI  

48827, by May 1st.  Send the entire club’s reservations along with the pen fee to Tara Barth. 

 

Please remember to read the general rules and the rules pertaining to the Rabbit area in the fair 

book.  Each rabbit exhibitor will pay $1.00 per pen to cover the cost of hauling manure.  The 

Small Animal Association approved a .50 cent increase to be applied to the trophy fund.  Each 

clubs total pen fee must accompany their pen reservations.  Checks should be made payable to 
the Eaton County Agriculture Society.  Please designate on your check what club you are 
with. 
 

Please encourage all your members who will be selling livestock to contact past and prospective 

buyers.   

 

 
 
 
 
 
A REMINDER THAT ALL YOUTH AND CLUB ENTRY FORMS ARE DUE  
AT THE FAIR OFFICE IN THE EXHIBIT BUILDING ON THE FAIRGROUNDS 
 BY MAY 4TH BY 5:00pm . NO LATE ENTRIES WILL BE ACCEPTED. 
   
 


